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 Chase starts were used for the first time in PVS at the Virginia State LC Championship meet at 

Oak Marr on May 23-25. The procedure worked very well and it was readily adapted and 

supported by the swimmers, coaches and officials. The Admin Ref and Meet Ref, Jim Thompson 

and John Kost, co-authored a detailed analysis of the utilization of chase starts at that meet and 

recommendations and considerations for future use.  

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Mike Rubin  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


